
Moon Class – Term 6 – A Starry Night 

 

Check out the class Padlet for 
regular photos of what we’ve 

been up to! 

Maths 

We are continuing to learn about numbers 
including counting, number formation, 
number recognition, solving number 
problems, using addition and subtraction, 
linked to our topic – e.g. counting stars 

We are also learning about time – lengths of 
time, measuring time and telling the time! 

PE 

PE sessions are led by Dec, a Bristol Bears 
coach! We are also continuing to use the 

amazing outdoor gym!   

Dec is leading sessions on ‘ball skills’ and 
‘team games’. 

We are continuing to playing a number of 
active games outdoors and may even have 

an occasional water fight!  

Science + Humanities 

Geography – We will learn about other European 
countries, including key facts, where they are and 

their flags! 

History – We are learning about the 19th century, 
discussing similarities and differences, and will 
look at how Art has developed through time.  

Science – We are learning about Space and light. 
We will investigate how light travels and play 

games involving blindfolds! We are also learning 
about night and day as well as having regular 

Science experiments during our bucket sessions.  

Expressive Arts and Design 

We are exploring the use of paint and different methods of 
applying paint! We will try to make our own ‘starry night’ 

paintings which will be fun! 

We are acting out scenes related to space e.g. being 
astronauts!  

We are also using various building resources to design and 
create tall buildings like the tower in the famous painting!  

We are also learning through play, the class love challenges 
using Lego or play dough! We are exploring seaside objects 

e.g. shells and using these creatively. 

PSHE: We will be continuing to learn about our bodies and 
privacy. We will also have some fun with using one ear/one 

eye/one hand linked to Van Gogh  

                                 English 

We are reading facts about famous artists 
and looking closely at the impact that 

pictures in story books have. We are also 
continuing to write descriptive sentences 
working at our different phonics phases. 

We are working on letter formation, writing 
our names and using adjectives in our 
speech and writing. We are reading to 

adults almost every morning in the Music 
Park, making the most out of the sunshine! 

We are working on our communication 
targets throughout the curriculum, with 

support from Sam, our speech and language 
therapist! 

Other Events 

We continue to celebrating each other’s 
birthdays, and have Show and Tell available every 
afternoon! We will have lots of fun activities to 
celebrate the end of the school year too! 


